
Good morning, 

 

the Information Point for Foreigners information policy is provided below. 

 

The Information Point for Foreigners on its Fan Page on Facebook publishes 

content related to the implementation of the Information Point project. 

After taking into account the activities of the Facebook algorithm, 2 posts a day 

are published (3 posts in case of urgent events). The person who publishes 

the posts voluntarily works on Saturdays and Sundays to maintain ranges. 
Posts are published in 4 languages. 

The published posts in particular concern: 

 PIO activities (events, consultations, others) 

 urban events, partner events, important urban issues 

 information materials, other events, events organized by other NGOs, 

informal groups 

 

Materials for publication can be sent to: fundacja@u-work.pl, if the material is 

not published on FP PIO, it will be published on the "Open Krakow" website 

  


